NP

-
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Circular: NPCI/2019-20/BBPS/011 26" August 2019

To
All BBPOUs

Madam / Dear Sir,

Subject: Clarification on On-us Transaction routing via Bharat Bill Payment Central Unit

(BBPCU)

Please refer to BBPS circular no. NPCI/2019-20/BBPS/008, dated 015t July 2019 regarding
“Pricing of On-us transactions voluntarily routed through BBPCU”.

It was proposed to incentivise routing of On-us transactions with a concessional pricing for On-us
transactions voluntarily routed through BBPCU and also offer incentive for the specific Billers
declared by the Biller BBPOU who have on-boarded them on BBPCU.

[n this context, as a clarification to this Circular, it is hereby clarified as hereunder:

"It is proposed to incentivise routing of On-us fransactions with a concessional pricing for On-us
transactions voluntarily routed through BBPCU and also offer incentive for the specific Billers
declared by the Biller BBPOU who may or may not have on-boarded by them on BBPCU".

The aforesaid clarification is issued keeping in mind request received from several BEPOUs and
billers who perceive distinctive advantage in routing such On-us transactions.

Other provisions of the above referred Circular remain unchanged from an implementation
perspective.

Yours sincerely

A.R.Ramesh
Chief BBPS
Bharat Bill Payment System

1001A, The Capital, B Wing, 10" Floor,
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (E), Mumbai 400 O51.
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